Our July issue of our provider newsletter, Connections is now online!

AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania is pleased to announce the availability of the second edition of
our provider newsletter, Connections.

Connections is your link to important provider news, updates, and resources. We hope your
practice finds this edition informative, and we welcome any comments or suggestions you may
have at: provider.communications@amerihealthcaritaspa.com.

To access all editions of Connections, go to www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com > Providers >
Communications > Provider Newsletters.

Highlights of this edition include:

e The updated 2022 AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania Provider manual is now available online.
e The 2022 Medical Providers Claims Filing Instructions is now available online.

¢ Gun safety — making the conversation a normal part of well visits.

e Provide critical blood lead level screenings in your office today.

¢ Environmental lead investigation.

e Reminder: Balance billing members is prohibited.

e Annual fraud, waste, and abuse training is now available.

¢ Quality Improvement updates.

You can receive future editions of Connections and other important plan news and notifications
via our free email service. Just self-register on the provider center at:
www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com > Providers > Communications > E-Lert (email news) registration.




